TO ALL RESIDENTS AND VISITORS:

Grass parking is not permitted
in the community. This
includes passenger vehicles as
well as trucks, moving vans
and trailers.

Any vehicle that is parked on the grass will
be towed by the towing company at the
owner’s expense.

There are shallow underground pipes

throughout the community. Should your
parking cause cracks or water leaks, you
will be responsible for all repairs.

Thank you!

Emerald Bay Homeowners’ Association



